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Part 2: The Life Giver 
 

Bible Passage: John 3: 16-21 
 

For those joining 
in from home this service will be live streamed on:  

      https://youtube.com/live/2iIcpJxvMo0   

JIGSAW (Y1-Y7 Rowan Hall), BLAST (Y8-Y11 Youth Room) and TOTS (Babies 
and U5’s Choir Room). After the second hymn children and young people 
will go to their respective groups. All TOTS must be accompanied by a 
parent/guardian.  

Prayer Chain  Contact  
Isobel: 07789 424606 if you have a  

confidential request for  yourself or someone 
else. (with their permission). 

Clothes for Malawi  - Shoes, handbags, 
bed linen, Embangweni,  Malawi fund.     

Contact: Edwin Johnston 07920 016573 to  
arrange a drop off time. 

Jane will be on leave from Mon 22nd to Sun 28th Sept (inclusive) and urgent 
pastoral cover will be provided by Rev Robert McFaul, minister of Clogherney 
and Sixmilecross congregations. His contact number is 028 8075 8053.  

Pulpit Supply - Sunday 28th Sept: Rev Tony Davidson, Minister Emeritus 
of First Armagh.  

Adult Communicant Discussion Group - Thursday                     
evenings  2nd, 9th ,16th and 23rd Oct at 7:30pm in Choir 
Room. Open to anyone, over 18, who is considering becoming 
a communicant member of the congregation.    

Harvest Thanksgiving Services   
Sunday 12th Oct  - 11:30am. The 
Bread of Life: Rev Jane Nelson.   

 

7.00pm Evening Harvest Service    
followed by Harvest Supper. 

Speaker: Miss Emma Fleming.    

https://youtube.com/live/2iIcpJxvMo0


PRAYER TOPIC W/C 21st Sept. Give thanks for PCI Missionaries Derek and Jane French and pray for 
them as they continue their work in Bilbao International Church and the Basque Project Team in Spain.  


